David Lee Wells

I'm the owner of Jack's Towing in Woodland Washington for 38 years. As being a small business
owner. I will not be able to afford to update our trucks every 10 years. I have a fleet of five trucks. I
have one truck 1997 international with only 104,000 miles on it. my newest truck is a 2004 ford
650 flat bed. I will be put out of business trying to comply with zero emissions! Please reconsider
passage of this proposed law.



